
St. Jacob United Church of Christ 
St. Jacob, Illinois 

Third Quarter Congregational Meeting 
Sunday, October 16, 2016 

 
Following morning worship the Third Quarter Congregational meeting was called to order by council Vice-
President, Dawn Zobrist. 
  
Don Yann made a motion to accept minutes and financial reports as presented. Seconded by Brian 
Meyer, all in favor, motion carried.   
 
Old Business: 
 

Sanctuary Remodel 
 

 Remodel project is on schedule to be completed at the end of November 

 Flooring will arrive on Nov. 3 and be ready for installation on Nov. 7 

 Pew cushions have been picked up on Oct. 12 for recovering 

 Painting has started 

 The design for vent covers looks great 

 Pews will be touched up and refurbished  

 Dedication tentatively scheduled for December 11 
 

 
New Business: 
 
No New Business 
 
Pastor’s comments:   
 
Thanks to the council and remodeling committee for all their hard work on remodeling project.  Special 
thanks to Paul and Tiffany, who have been the Church’s liaisons with Miller & Maack.  
 

There being no further business Myrna Anderson made a motion to adjourn. Seconded by Audrey Yann, 

motion carried. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Diane Frey, Recording Secretary 


